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School of Law
Faculty Meeting
March 5, 1984

Conference Room, 4 PM

Present: Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, Ellis, J., Ellis, W., Fink,
Flickinger, Godfrey, Hall, Hermann, Hernandez, Johnson, K., Kovnat,
Mathewson, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Ragsdale, Romero, Schwartz,
Scales, Simson, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd, Minnis.
Student Reps: Selde, Henning-Sachs, Roberts. Student Curriculum
Committee Members: Gomez, P., Han, McCulloch, Skinner.

Minutes of the 20th and 22nd of February 1984 meetings were accepted as written.
Dean Desiderio made the following announcements:

(a) Anyone interested in teaching this Summer in the CLEO program at Arizona
State in Tempe, or here with the Instituto Program, please contact him.

(b) Anyone interested in attending the UNM General Commencement ceremony is
invited and welcome to do so.

(c) Professor Ted Parnall, currently in Tunisia with USAID, will be returning
to resume teaching in the Fall.

(d) Professor Cheryl Block has accepted the one-year Visiting Professor position.

Professor Bowler announced interview schedules for the candidates for the vacant
research librarian position and invited faculty to participate as much as possible.

Professor Schwartz, Chair of the School of Law Curriculum Committee, presented an
overview of the curriculum revisions proposed by the Committee for Academic Year
1984-85 (and later) in Curriculum Committee memo, 'First Year Curriculum', 29 February
1984, distributed to the entire faculty. The remainder of the meeting involved lengthy
discussion about the proposed changes to the first year curriculum. By mutual agree-
ment, discussion terminated at 6 PM, subject to continuation at a follow-on meeting
scheduled for 4 PM, Friday, 9 March 1984,

The meeting adjourned at 6:15 PM.

Respectfully submitted

////ﬁ. K. Fuge, Fécult Se;Zetary



